
Random Acts of Kindness 
This week’s Random Acts of Kindness winners were:  Shreeya  
Abhyanker, Faith Alcala, Tristan Bond, Nathalia Jimenez, and Eli  
Tennicott.  Great job everyone! 
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Grade 4 Transition to Kahler Middle School 
Monday, May 20 the 4th graders will be touring Kahler during the day.  Kahler will 
be hosting a parent meeting at 6 pm in the LGI room.  Please take advantage of these 
opportunities to help your child’s transition to middle school.   

Cafeteria News 
Parents should clear any negative balances by the end of the school year.  Any funds 
remaining in your child’s account at the end of the year will transfer to the next school 
year.  Fourth grade balances will transfer to the middle school.   

4th Grade Kahler Tour/Bowling 
On Monday, May 20, students will be going to Kahler Middle School for a tour.  Stu-
dents will receive their t-shirts that morning in their classrooms to put on before they 
leave.  They will go bowling after the tour, so please remember to wear socks.  Par-
ents who signed up to chaperone at bowling should have received an email from Mrs. 
Lannon with all the details. 

Principal for the Hour 
Congratulations to Ethan Brewer, Rylie Cruz, Kendall Evans, Jacie  
Delya, Emma Dennert, Emmett Frailey, Jillian Kerstetter, Jakob 
Kreuger, Olivia Landini, Grace Montgomery, Josina Nye, Riley Pettit, 
and Jillian Riordan who earned the honor of being Principal for the 
Hour through the Accelerated Reader Program.  This is Rylie, Jakob, 
and Josina’s second time, Jillian Riordan’s third time, and Emma’s sixth 
time as Principal this year.  Way to go everyone!! 

Poster Contest 
Miss Snow’s class participated in the Lake County Soil and Water Poster Contest.  
There were a total of 327 posters received.  We had multiple winners from Bibich.   
1st Place—Samantha Stauffer, 2nd Place—Lilah Rieger, 3rd Place—Rylie Cruz, and 
Honorable Mention—Jacie Delya, Jillian Kerstetter, and Grace Montgomery.   
Congratulations to all of you.  The posters will be displayed at Southlake Mall on May 
16—20 and Lake County Fair on Aug. 2—11. 

Thursday, May 23 will be the LAST day of Before School Tutoring for the rest of this 
school year. 



May 20 4th Grade Kahler Orientation/Bowling 
May 20 2nd Grade Field Trip—Safety Village-Pratt/Torres 
May 21 2nd Grade Field Trip—Safety Village-Darnell/Frazier 
May 22 Kindergarten Program @ 1:15 pm 
May 22 Dyer Presentation—Mrs. Crary’s Class 
May 24 3rd Grade Field Trip 
May 27 No School—Memorial Day 
May 28 Field Day  
May 29 Variety Show @ 6 pm 
May 30  Last student day  
May 31 Last teacher day   
Aug. 13 First Day of 2019-2020 School Year 

Note from Nurse Tanya 
If your child has prescription medication in the nurse’s office, you MUST pick it up by 
Friday, May 31.  Any medication leftover will be disposed of.   

PTO NEWS 
PTO Variety Show 
We are looking for a few more volunteers to help with the daytime 
and evening performances of the Talent Show on Wednesday, May 
29!  If you can donate your time, please contact Katy Waldrop at 
(219) 276-7040 or katydrop123@gmail.com. 

 
Box Tops 
Please keep clipping and saving over the summer!  Some Box Tops are now submitted 
electronically - don’t forget to ‘save’ these too!! 
 
A Word of Thanks 
Thank you to everyone that came to the final PTO meeting.  We appreciate all the help 
and input we received this year.  We can’t wait to see everyone next year! 
 
A great big thank you and farewell to Denise Meseberg.  We appreciate your time, 
knowledge, and contributions as PTO treasurer over the last 10 years.  We will miss 
you!! 
 
We would like to welcome Rebecca Ruf as our incoming PTO treasurer.  We look for-
ward to working with you.   

Uni Project 
Summer reading gets a makeover this year with Lake Central’s first-ever bookmobile -
the Uni!  Consider a tax-deductible donation to the Uni Project and help bring this  
mobile library to parks and open spaces in the tri-town area this summer.  Thank you 
for supporting books, literacy, and learning for our youngest citizens.  Follow the Uni 
on Twitter and Instagram @lcsclibraries.  To learn more check out the link @ 
lcschs.revtrak.net/Donations/up/. 


